
-----Original Message----- 
From: eric@rennerassoc.com [mailto:eric@rennerassoc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2007 1:12 PM 
To: bob.dominicak@rcgov.org 
Subject: Clarkson Subdivision 

Bob, 
  
We would like to appeal the denial of the special exception to the 40 unit rule to public 
works.  Please contact me with the date the appeal will be before public works. 
  
Thank you, 
Eric Howard, RLS 
Renner & Associates 
605-721-7310 
 


